Dear Parents,

This week we will be creating our very own 1st Grade Time Capsules! If you can, please send in an empty paper towel roll that your child can use as his/her time capsule. We will be measuring ourselves, tracing our hands, drawing, writing, and much much more! At the end of 1st Grade we will make the exact same thing so that we can see how much we have grown over the year! 

Also, this week we will be creating and decorating our very own “ME!” bags. Please help your child find no more than 5 small objects that will help them tell about themselves to the rest of the class. These items should fit inside a paper lunch bag (Make sure these items do not leak and cannot be eaten!). Please send these objects with your child in their “ME!” bag. This project will not only help us get to know our classmates over the next few weeks, but will help us with our oral communication skills that we need to be GREAT leaders!

Thank you for your support!

Mrs. Catherwood & Mrs. Clark
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